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Newsletter 
EAR IRRIGATION 

As some of you may be aware our nurses are not able to do ear irrigaঞon unless they 
have the training. This is a very specialised area and we are proud to share that  
Katy Jackson, one of our Nursing Associates,  has recently qualified in Ear Irrigaঞon at 
Level 3. 
 
This is a great achievement and means we now have our own specialist in this area and 
Katy is available for all houses. 

Congratulaঞons Katy –we are proud of you! 
 

LENGTH OF SERVICE 

We would like to acknowledge the long term service of some of our dedicated and loyal staff and thank them 
for all their hard work and commitment shown to our Landermeads family over the years. 

 

 

 

 
 

 Tum Glover Kelly Cook  
 20 Years 10 years 

GOLD STANDARDS 
FRAMEWORK—ACCREDITATION 
We are proud to share with you that we have successfully achieved 
accreditaঞon with the Gold Standards Framework.  
 
Thank you to all staff but parঞcularly to Zebbie Chilink, Helen Rain and Maddie Hackney who have worked so 
hard to produce the evidence for this. GSF set very high standards and it is a recogniঞon of the commitment of 
staff to ensure family both live and die well.  Congratulaঞons! 
 
What is the GSF? 
The Gold Standards Framework (GSF) is a registered charity and has been the UK’s leading training provider for 
generalist frontline staff in caring for people in the last years of life for over 25 years. 
 
We want to ensure people live well before they die and die well in the place and manner of their choosing. Our 
vision is to ensure that every person caring for those in their final years of life is trained and accredited to GSF 
standards to deliver gold standard care.  
 
What they said about us … 
     The love that the home has for their residents shines through in the way they describe them as family 
members rather than residents and the whole ethos of the home relates to improving the quality of life of those 
living there at all stages of their life journeys.  

August 2024 
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 SUMMER TRIPS OUT THIS MONTH 

 

‘Shine Night Walk’ 
 
A few of us ladies here at Landermeads are geমng together to support 

Cancer Research UK by taking part in ‘Shine Night Walk’.  We will be taking part in a 10k ‘night’ walk to help 
raise funds for their life-saving research on Friday 13th September. 
 
We would like to ask if any of you are willing to donate to our ‘Fast Walkers’ giving page and 
support the cause.  If you are happy to do so, you can either scan the QR code opposite or 
follow the link below: 
  
Click Here:  FAST WALKERS GIVING PAGE 
 
Thank you in advance from: 
Ros Heath, Bev Presco�, Lisa Haywood, Maggie Lodge, Sam Heath, Caroline Bowers 


